
    

 

American River Flood Control District 
 

Purchase of Harper Turf ATM 72LC Hillside Mower 
 

Staff Report 
 
Discussion: 
The District has a unique need for slope mowing on steep slopes in very tight areas. Over the 
years, the District has used the mower available from DewEze that has dual articulating rotary 
mower decks and a self balancing operator cab. The mower runs on two operating wheels with 
the mower deck wheels used for stability. This mower is the only piece of equipment capable of 
operating on a 2 to 1 slope except for the District’s remotely controlled tracked mower. The 
Deweze is capable of mowing for long distances and fills a different niche than the RC mower. 
 
The District’s most recent Deweze mower was purchased in 2008. Due to repeated repairs and 
progressing metal fatigue of the mower chassis, it is time to replace the DewEze. The Deweze 
company was recently acquired by Harper Mowers and the mower is no longer offered under the 
same name. The new company offers the mower as the Harper ATM 72LC Hillside Mower. 
 
After a thorough search of available mowers to replace the Deweze, staff determined that the only 
available piece of equipment is the Harper ATM 72LC. Therefore, the District is not held under 
the requirement to conduct open public bidding to insure the lowest available cost. Since the 
Harper Mowers product is the only piece of equipment that can perform under the constraints 
required by the District, the public is assured of the lowest cost for this item. 
 
The cost quote from Harper Mowers for the ATM 72LC is $60,416 +tax for a total amount of 
$65,702.42. 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
The General Manager recommends that the Board of Trustees approve the purchase of the 
Harper Mowers ATM 72LC mower at a price of $65,702.42. 
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